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April 4, 2024 

          

 

   CHOIR SCHEDULE 
 Children are asked to arrive 15 minutes 

before service.  Choir attendance at 

worship services and special events will 

count on the student’s grade. 

 

                                                                 Cherub Choir Kindergarten-2nd Grade 

               Children’s Choir 3rd-5th Grade                                                                          

                                                                       Jr. Choir 6th-8th Grade 

 

 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
SPRING MUSICAL ** Friday April 26th 

Grades 3rd – 5th will present the production of 
“Treasure Island” 

 
 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR TEACHER APPRECIATION LUNCH 
 
We are looking for parent volunteers to help manage classrooms on 
Tuesday, May 7th during our teacher appreciation luncheon. Current 
background checks are required and you may sign up 
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449ADAC2BA0F85-
48666231-classroom 

 
 

Thursday 11 4:00 pm Open House 

Tuesday 16 10:00 am 4th Grade @ Man Mound/Devils Lake 

Wednesday 17 8:20 am Chapel 

Thursday 18 3:30 pm LEGOS Club Gr. K & 1 

April               14 Children’s Choir 

                       21 Cherub Choir 

May                12 Cherub Choir 

                       19 Children’s & Jr. Choir 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449ADAC2BA0F85-48666231-classroom
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449ADAC2BA0F85-48666231-classroom


LWML 

“ANYTHING PLANTS EVENT II” 
 

Saturday, May 4, 2024, 9:00-Noon 
Church/School parking lot 

 
What is an “Anything Plants Event”? 

 
Dig up your perennials, divide a house plant, donate seedlings you have started, 

donate flowers or vegetables from a nursery, donate a hanging plant - anything flower, vegetable, or 
fruit. Start bringing your plants in a labeled container starting at 9:00 a.m. and then take a look to see if 
you like anything. OR, you do not have to donate anything, but please come to take a plant(s) to add to 
your home or garden. We are taking a free will donation which will go toward our LWML Mission Grants. 
Spread the word to your family and friends; anyone in our community can attend and participate. This 
was a lot of fun and interesting last year raising over $500. 00! Oh, what a difference these plants can 
make in spreading the Gospel!  
 
If you are unable to bring your plants on May 4, call Julie Thompson @608/495-0474 to make other 
arrangements. 

 

 

 

PINT SIZE JARS Daycare is collecting pint size jars or similar size jars.  If 

you have any at home that you are willing to donate you can drop them off 

at daycare, or in the school office.  

 

 

CLUB CHOICE FUNDRAISING  

Students brought home a packet of information to help you get started 

on choosing from a huge variety of items for sale.  This is not just a 

Pizza Sale anymore!!  Items include pizza, cookies, desserts, pantry 

favorites and FLOWERS!!  Orders are due by April 15th with delivery 

on May 8TH, just in time for Mother’s Day.   

 

50% of the profits from your orders will be credited to your lunch and/or tuition 

account!! 

 

 

 

LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER FOR SCHOOL CHOICE 

 

Thursday April 18th is the last day to sign up for school choice.  This is for new families, 

and current families. 



 


